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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please find enclosed in these paragraphs details of this year’s London trip! Last year’s visit to see “We Will 
Rock You” and a few other sites around London was resoundingly successful, and Mr Jenner and I look 
forward to June with eager anticipation! 
 
We will be catching a train from Exeter St David’s at 7:54am on Saturday, June the 25th, which is due to 
arrive in London at 10:08am. From here we will be visiting two of London’s top attractions: Madame 
Tussauds and the London Dungeons. At 3pm we will be seeing the global smash hit musical “Mama Mia”, 
after which we will be having some food (location TBC) and catching 8:57pm train from London Paddington 
due to arrive back at St David’s for 11:30pm. A very full day indeed! 
 
Part of the day will even involve some Tube travel, so this really will be a full London experience! 
 
The whole trip will cost £85, and you will need some money for food! 
 
All students from Early GCSE and upwards are invited, but any children 12 years old or younger will need to 
be supervised by a parent/guardian, due to the obvious hazards of travelling around London! I know this is a 
terrible burden to place on you, but I’m sure you will be able to endure a fun day out! 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mr Jenner.  
The longer we leave it, the more expensive it becomes! 
 
Oh yes, and I need responses by next Friday (the 13th), because the longer we leave it, the more expensive it 
becomes! 
 
All the best! 

 
 
Mr W Power – wpowerteaching@gmail.com 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter, ………………………… to go on the London Trip, organised by Mr 
Power and Mr Jenner on the 25th of June 2011. 
 
I, …………………………. will also be attending as a parent/guardian. 
 
Please find enclosed £………. As payment for ……. people. 
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